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The Quebec Summit  

DECLARATION HY THE PRIME MINISTER OF CANADA 
AND THE PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

REGARDING INTERNATIONAL SECURITY 

We are neighbours and allies dedicated to the defence and 
nourishment of peace and freedom. The security of Canada and 
the United States are inextricably linked. 

We have committed ourselves at Quebec to reinvigorate the 
defence and security partnership between the two countries. 
To reinforce deterrence and to reduce the risk posed by 
threat of nuclear attack, we agreed to strengthen continental 
defence, with particular reference to our joint participation 
in the North American Aerospace Defence Command. 
Accordingly, we concluded an agreement to modernize the North 
American Air Defence Surveillance and Warning System. We 
agreed that in implementing this program, as in all of our 
defence relations, we shall be guided by the principle of 
mutual respect for the sovereignty of our two countries. 

In the spirit of mutual trust and confidence between our 
countries, we have committed ourselves to consult fully, 
frankly, and regularly on defence and arms control matters. 

To permit systematic consultation and overall review, at the 
most senior levels, of arrangements bearing on the security 
of Canada and the United States, we resolved that the 
responsible ministers of our governments will meet together 
on a regular basis. We have also agreed to make greater use 
of the Permanent Joint Board on Defence, established at the 
historic meeting of Prime Minister Mackenzie King and 
President Franklin Delano Roosevelt at Ogdensburg forty-five 
years ago. 

To provide for an effective use of resources and to aid both 
of our countries in bearing our share of the Allied defence 
burden, we reaffirm the Canada/United States Defence 
Development and Production Sharing'Arrangements and agree to 
strengthen our North American defence industrial base. 
Recognizing the importance of access to, and participation 
of, Canadian firms in the U.S. defence market, we will work 
to reduce barriers, and to stimulate the flow in defence 


